
 

 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 20TH – 24TH MARCH 2023 

Our Christian value this term is Justice 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

27th – 29th March Year 5 & 6 SKERN residential 

27th March Japanese Students visiting Kingfisher Class 

29th March KS1 History Workshop 

31st March End of term 

17th April Term resumes 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Congratulations to Wren Class who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 13th 

March. Ernie will sit in Wren Class this week.  

  

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

20th                 

ASC SATs 

TUESDAY 

21st             

Individual Music Lessons 

ASC Lego/Board Games 

WEDNESDAY 

22nd                

Wren Class - Forest School Trip to Bibury 

NCSA School Disco, 3pm – 4.30pm  

ASC Dance 

THURSDAY 

23rd  

AM PE 
Lessons 
PM Swimming 
& Sports 

8:00am Sports Breakfast Club. This club is free of charge with no booking 

needed but we do ask for a prompt drop-off 

Swimming Lessons/Sports Hall Programme (return to school 3:35pm) 

Children to wear school uniform and bring PE kit/Swimming kit. 

FRIDAY 

24th  

PM PE Lessons 

ASC Sports 



 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday and Congratulations to Thomas in Owl class who will celebrate his birthday this 

week. 

MOTHERING SUNDAY SERVICE AT NORTH CERNEY CHURCH 

The children have been invited to attend the service from 11am until 12 on Sunday 19th March. 

Please attend if you are able. 

HOT LUNCHES – PRICE INCREASE  

Caterlink are increasing their prices for a school dinner from Easter to £2.54. The increase will 

be shown on ParentPay from 17th April 2023. Please can we remind parents to keep their 

ParentPay accounts in credit.   

Please return your menu choices for their Spring and Easter menu. 

NCSA SCHOOL DISCO INFORMATION 

Wednesday 22nd March, 3pm – 4.30pm. Parents to collect children from the Village Hall at 

4.30pm. Tickets are £5, this includes a bag of sweets. Please bring the money into school in a 

clearly marked envelope with your child’s name and class. 

NCSA SCHOOL DISCO & DANCE CLUB 

If your child normally attends Dance After School Club but would like to attend the NCSA disco 

on March 22nd, please let the office know as soon as possible so that we can manage numbers for 

Mrs Chisholm. 

SOFT TOY PLEA 

We would love some realistic looking soft toys for forest school. 

If anyone has any British wildlife or British birds they would like to donate to school, we would 

be very grateful. Sometimes if you are members of RSPB or Wildlife Trusts, they send these 

out. Please can you rummage in any cupboards and bring into school. 

 


